
The FDA COVID-19 testing project is in the final stage, where the project’s 
deliverables – the manuscript and the “give back” - are under review. We got 
the Co-Investigator’s feedback on the first draft of the manuscript and are 
making those changes. The “give back” is an infographic of the results for the 
community. 

Upcoming activities:

	 · To get the FDA’s approval for the “give back.”

	 · To turn in a revised manuscript and the final report to the FDA.
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